
    

    

 

   

 

   

 

 

                

          

 

                  

       

 

           

            

 

           

       

 

           

     

 

           

   

 

          

 

           

          

             

              

 

      

      

      

                

          

 

         

 

                  

                     

               

 

              

                

 

CHERRY HILL PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Cherry Hill, New Jersey 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES 

February 5, 2013 

A Special Meeting of the Cherry Hill Township Board of Education was held at the Malberg 

Administration Bldg. Cherry Hill, New Jersey on February 5, 2013. 

The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Judge at 7:30 P.M. who read the following notice in 

accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act: 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF THIS MEETING PURSUANT TO THE OPEN PUBLIC MEETINGS 

ACT HAS BEEN GIVEN BY THE BOARD SECRETARY IN THE FOLLOWING MANNER: 

(A) POSTING WRITTEN NOTICE ON THE OFFICIAL SCHOOL BULLETIN BOARD AT 

THE ADMINISTRATION BUILDING ON January 18, 2013. 

(B) TRANSMITTED NOTICE TO THE COURIER POST AND TO THE PHILADELPHIA 

INQUIRER ON January 18, 2012. 

(C) TRANSMITTED NOTICE TO THE CLERK OF CHERRY HILL TOWNSHIP ON 

January 18, 2013. 

A roll call recorded the following Board Members as present: 

Mrs. Sherrie L. Cohen Mrs. Carol A. Matlack 

Dr. J. Barry Dickinson Mr. Steven Robbins 

Mr. Seth Klukoff Mr. Elliott Roth 

Mrs. Kathy Judge 

Mr. Eric Goodwin – absent 

Mrs. Colleen Horiates – absent 

Also in attendance were: Dr. M. Reusche, Dr. L. Chapman, Mr. J. Devereaux, Ms. N. Adrian, 

Ms. S. Bastnagel, Mr. P. Todd, and Ms. L. Weathington. 

The Board reviewed and discussed the proposed 2013/2014 budget. 

Dr. Reusche and Mr. Devereaux will report to the board on the budget status on 2/12/13. The 

Board will decide on 2/12/13 if there is a need for a meeting on 2/19/13. The Board was told a 

3/5/13 meeting might be necessary depending on state aid which will be released on 2/28/13. 

There was general discussion on the 2% excess fund balance projection, comparisons to prior 

years and the amount that has been brought over from one year’s budget to the next. 



   

   

 

  

 

                    

            

 

 

 

              

 

  

 

 

  

  

   

Special Meeting Minutes 

February 5, 2013 

Public Discussion: 

A speaker stated she supports going to 2% cap; there is a need for support teachers at Beck; and a 

need to look at the conditions of H.S. West’s girls rest rooms. 

Mrs. Cohen made and Mr. Robbins seconded a motion to adjourn at 8:43 P.M. 

Respectfully submitted, 

James Devereaux 

Assistant Superintendent 

Business/Board Secretary 


